
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 1, 2024 

Re: 31st Annual Blue Mass 
 
Dear Friend and supporter, 
 
The Blue Mass Committee, together with the Archdiocese of Newark, is pleased to 
announce the 31st Annual Blue Mass, honoring local law enforcement officers and 
their families. The Mass will take place at the Cathedral Basilica of the Sacred 
Heart, 89 Ridge Street, Newark, New Jersey, on Thursday, November 7, 2024, at 
10 AM. A luncheon will follow the service. 
 
This special Celebration of Law Enforcement, known as the Blue Mass, is an 
opportunity to express gratitude for the dedication and sacrifices of the men and 
women who serve in law enforcement. It also provides a moment to remember 
those who have fallen and to support those who continue to protect our 
communities.  We expect hundreds of law enforcement members and supporters 
of all faiths to join us, along with honor guards and pipes & drums from across the 
state. 
 
Your generous support as a member of the community makes this event possible 
year after year.  We kindly ask you to consider donating to this year’s Blue Mass. 
 
As a token of our appreciation, we are offering commemorative gifts based on 
contribution levels: 

• Bronze Sponsor $25 to $1,000 
• Silver Sponsor $1,001 to $2,000 
• Gold Sponsor $2,001 to $4,000 
• Platinum Sponsor $4,001 and above 

To contribute, please make checks payable to Newark Blue Mass and send to P.O. 
Box 22, Millburn, NJ 07041. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to 
contact Lt. Charles Hancock at (201) 923-5180 or via email at 
hancockbluemass@gmail.com or reach out to Executive Chair Vincent Nardone at 
BlueMass@embarqmail.com. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and generosity. We look forward to your 
participation in this important event. 

Sincerely, 
The Blue Mass Committee 
Archdiocese of Newark 

CARDINAL 

JOSEPH W. TOBIN, C.Ss.R. 

Archbishop of Newark 
 

REVEREND MONSIGNOR 

CHRISTOPHER J. HYNES 

Assistant to the Archbishop for Public Affairs 
 

CHIEF CHRISTOPHER TRUCILLO 

NJ Transit Police 

Blue Mass Chair 
 

VINCENT NARDONE 

New Jersey Transit Police / IAPS 

Executive Co-Chair 
 

LT. CHRISTOPHER WHITING 

Bergen County Prosecutor’s Office 
New Jersey Police Honor Legion 

 

DIRECTOR WILLIAM SCHIEVELLA 

Italian American Police Society 
Director of Communications 

 

CHIEF JOSEPH P. ROTONDA 

Belleville Police (Retired) 
Chair Emeritus 

 

PETER ANDREYEV 

President New Jersey State PBA 
 

LT. CHARLES HANCOCK 

Essex County Prosecutor’s Office 

Fundraising Chair 
 

DET. MARK AURIGEMMA 

Hudson County PBA/ Hoboken Police 

 

PO. JOHN ROWLEY 

Springfield Police (Retired) 
 

SGT. STEVEN NAGY 

Union County Corrections 
 

OFFICER MICHAEL TIRADO 

NJ Department of Corrections 
 

UNDERSHERIFF JOHN GONCALVES 

Essex County Sheriff’s Department 
 

CAPT. ROBERT KNEER 

Fairlawn Police (Retired) 
 

LT. MANUEL PINTO 

Newark Police 
 

JUAN MATTOS, JR 

US Marshall 
 

LT. MICHAEL MANOCHIO 

Union County Prosecutor’s Office 
 

CHRIS BURGOS 

NJ State Police (Retired) 
 

LT. JAMES MCGUIRE 

NJ State FOP (Retired) 
 

RUDOLPH FRANK 

US Customs & Border Protection 
 

PHYLLIS MORGAN 

Essex County Sheriff 

Garden State C.O.P.S. 
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